
HB 787 -- Drug Testing of Contractors Near Schools

Sponsor:  St. Onge

This bill requires any person that provides construction services
under contract within 2,000 feet of any public or private school
or college to provide a current negative drug test before working
in the area.  Test results must be traceable to the collecting
agency, laboratory, and medical officer who verifies the test. 
The bill specifies the conditions under which urine specimens
will be provided, and a positive result will prohibit a person
from working on the site.  The employer may take personnel action
or require the person to satisfactorily participate in a
substance abuse or rehabilitation program.


